





Dear Linda,

## BUBBLY & BRUNCH IS BACK! July 28, 2024 11 am to 2 pm

Mark your calendars and plan to attend this fun, popular fundraiser for SSSF's Full Circle America program. Once again the Pleasant Valley Winery Visitor's Center is hosting our event, and thanks to the generosity of TimberStone Grill, our tickets will remain at \$60 each. Brunch will be served from 11:30 am to 12:30 pm.

Our silent auction and art auction will be on-going throughout the event, and there will be music, special raffles, gifts, a wine pull, and a selfie picture station.

This event has <u>SOLD OUT</u> for the past two years, so be sure to order your tickets early by:

- \*Filling out and mailing the "Bottom Portion" below
  - \*Calling us at 607-664-2298
  - \*Contacting us by email at ltetor@steubencountyny.gov
  - \*Going on Event Brite and ordering your tickets there

Diane Marshall & Andy Mazzella	Peter & Carol Robbins
Co-Chairs	<b>Honorary Co-Chairs</b>

Name\_\_\_\_\_

# tickets	
Address	
Phone	_Email

Please clip this "Bottom Portion" and mail with payment to SSSF,

3 East Pulteney Square, Bath, NY 14810 Questions? Please call us at 607-664-2298

## **BOARD OF DIRECTORS**



Patty Baroody, Donna Chiaramonte, Mary Daly EDD, Pat Finnerty, Diane Marshall, Andy Mazzella, Marcia Melnyk, Peter Robbins, Gabe Smalt, Joe Striano, Hildreth Volonts, and Mary Woollatt. Ex Officio: Stoner Horey, MD, and Ann Weiland. Executive Director, Linda M. Tetor.



Contact Us

607-664-2298

STEUBEN SENIOR SERVICES FUND INC | 3 East Pulteney Square | Bath, NY 14810 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!